
 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

April 26, 2019 

FINANCIAL REPORTS FOR MARCH 9, 2019 

CWPOA BOARD MEETING 

 

 

The CWPOA Financial Reports, reviewed during the Board of Directors 

meeting on March 9, 2019, are currently being adjusted by our Certified 

Public Accounting Firm to accurately represent the changes in assets, 

deprecation and income as a result of the Road Maintenance 

responsibility being transferred to the Cascadel Mutual Water Company. 

The corrected financial reports will be posted on this page upon 

completion. 

 

 

 


